
Would you like to participate in five weeks of archaeological excavation and scientific analysis in 
tropical Thailand? This summer (20 June - 18 July 2011), Univeristy of Washington Professor Ben 
Marwick and Silpakorn Univeristy Professor Rasmi Shoocongdej (Faculty of Archaeology) will be 
directing a field school for students interested in acquiring field experience in archaeology.  The 
2011 field school will be located in the rural and scenic town of Pang-nga. 

Together with staff from the the Fine Arts Department of Thailand and the National Science 
Museum of Thailand you will conduct excavations and analyse artefacts to discover how prehistoric 
people adapted to the dramatic sea level changes in this region during the last 10,000 years. 

Generous support from the Luce Foundation has provided six full scholarships (including travel) 
for successful applicants who are students at Southeast Asian Universities or currently working as 
junior professional archaeologists. 

For more information go to http://bit.ly/UW-AFSIT. Please contact Ben Marwick by email 
(bmarwick@uw.edu) for instructions on how to apply.  Applications close on 15 Feb 2011. 




